
Sponsor/Supporter	Newsletter	#1	

Hi	all,	

Just	wanted	to	keep	everybody	up	to	date	on	what	is	happening	in	my	world,	and	what	is	to	
come.	

It	has	been	quite	hectic	in	my	life	these	past	few	weeks.	From	focusing	on	the	upcoming	
race	season,	work,	training	and	school,	I	have	been	busy!	I	am	glad	to	say	that	as	of	today	I	
am	finished	grade	12,	and	will	be	graduating	in	the	spring.		

I	have	been	steady	on	my	training	program,	feeling	the	strongest	and	healthiest	I	have.	I	
know	it	will	only	go	up	from	here,	as	I	continue	to	stay	on	program	good	things	continue	to	
happen.		

As	for	the	upcoming	race	season,	I	have	recently	gotten	a	deal	with	the	MXF	Redline	
Yamaha	team.	With	that	said,	I	will	be	racing	Yamaha	this	year,	and	after	much	
consideration	and	feedback	from	many	people	I	have	made	the	decision	to	contend	in	the	
MX1	Pro	class	in	the	2013	Monster	Energy	Pro	Motocross	Nationals.	

I	take	off	to	California	on	February	17th.	I	will	be	down	south	in	Temecula,	CA	until	May	13‐
14. I	am	really	looking	forward	to	the	3	months	I	will	get	to	spend	down	south,	I	will	be
taking	full	advantages	of	my	surroundings	and	my	peers.		

More	to	come	once	I	start	riding	and	training	in	California,		

Bye	for	now,	

Matthew	Davenport		 (Picture	with	the	new	machine)	



 


